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Week starting 7 th February
,2021 2021

The theme of the Week
ICT Week & Anti Bullying Week

Sunday 7th Feb. Principal Clinic

Monday 8th  Feb.Parent Q & A Session for

primary.

Tuesday 9th    Feb. Q and A for islamic dep. 

learning Arabic for parents.

A Digital Detox: How Social Media Affects

Your mental health & Hormones.  the School

Counselling dep.

T e l e p h o n e :  + 9 7 1  7  2 0 3  5 9 9 9                    
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The last few months have been challenging for us all for
many different reasons. It is also in these challenging
times that we are afforded the opportunity to reflect and
adapt our perspectives and priorities. As leaders at WSR,
we have continued to focus on the students’ education
and their social and emotional development. 
Standing at the doors of the school building every day,
has given me the opportunity to greet the students and
see their confidence grow. Students have bravely bid
their parents farewell and charged through the doors to
walk independently to their classroom for their learning to
start each day. They have their masks on their faces and
casually keep a safe distance from their peers as they
head towards their classroom. 
In the classrooms, the students sit with all their resources
and their device ready for the lessons and their learning.
They have developed new skills in such a short amount
of time. I have noticed how patient our students have
become. While the teacher shares her attention equally
between remote learners and face to face learners, our
students have demonstrated excellent behaviours for
learning and independent learning skills. 

Message from The Deputy Head of  Primary 
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One of the most significant changes and developments for our students, is their approach
to learning, how to integrate with lessons through MS Teams and more recently Nearpod.
They quickly adapted to using the chat, hands up and audio features to ensure that they
could share their ideas and ask questions to clarify their learning. Nearpod has provided a
learning platform, that allow the students to interact with the PowerPoints and complete a
range of tasks, and ensures that every child’s response is recorded. I am extremely proud
of the digital literacy and confidence that the students have developed.
What is very clear, is that our students have adapted very well to either RLP or F2F
learning and that their progress and achievement in academics is ongoing. I also want to
acknowledge the continued support, encouragement and motivation from our parents and
teachers.

Ilne Gevers

Deputy Head of  Primary



 

Useful contacts at WSR
If you have any concerns about attendance, punctuality or your child’s welfare,please contact your child’s Tutor
or Pastoral Leader in the first instance. If you are unable to get a satisfactory response by  following the agreed
procedures, then please do not hesitate to contact reception on 07 203 5999 to arrange a meeting
with a member of the Senior Leadership Team or Head of Section







Good Afternoon Parents,

Please find the link to our weekly Primary
Newsletter. Here, you can access the weekly Fridge Facts, read important
letters, review the curriculum documents and plan ahead for future calendar
events
 https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/primary-newsletter-t2w5/home
To further promote reading our newsletter, we have prepared a short fun quiz that parents and
children are invited to take part in. Each week, 10 questions will be presented to you about
the Primary Newsletter:
https://forms.gle/HyWSRHETYYkK7TVB6.
You will need to search through the Primary Newsletter to
find the answers and complete the quiz. Each week, the children and parents
with the highest score will be celebrated on the ‘Scavenger Hunt’ page of the Newsletter.
We truly appreciate your understanding and
support for the school during these challenging times and please be assured
that WSR will continue to follow the best health and safety practices as guided
by our national authorities to ensure the wellbeing of our students and school
community.
Many thanks,

Primary News

https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/primary-newsletter-t2w5/home
https://forms.gle/HyWSRHETYYkK7TVB6.


Dear Parents and Students,

Kindly find below this week Secondary Newsletters :

Secondary News

 

KS3 - 
https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/31stjanuary-4thfebruary2021/home

KS4 -
 https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks4-newsletter/home

KS5 - 
https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks5-newsletter-ay20-21/home

https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/23rd-january-28th-january-2021/home
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For School Bus Services – BBT Company 
Parents who want to register bus service for the

students, please visit the BBT counter. 

Timing - Sunday

to Thursday 08:00 AM to 03:00 PM

    Saturday 08:00 AM to 01:00 PM.

 Transport In charge- Mr. Yusaf Rasheed.

E Mail   -   sde-wsr@bbt.ae
Contact -  Tel: 07-2035999 Ext: 204

    

 Thank You.

Offer only for GEMS Parents!
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Dear all,

If you have not done so already, please ensure you have downloaded the
GEMS Rewards App and completed the registration process. The App is
available on IOS and Android App stores.
http://www.gemsrewards.com/ 

There are plenty of offers and savings

Save on your school’s fees today!  GEMS Ambassador Programme
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The GEMS Ambassador Programme has been running successfully for more than a decade since its launch in
2008. In the past two years alone, the programme has helped parents earn back more than AED 650,000.
 

The programme is open to any GEMS Education parent and the process is straightforward: simply introduce a
new family or friend to any participating GEMS school and earn back a minimum
of 4% and up to 100% of your child’s annual tuition
fee in the form of GEMS Points. These Points can then be used to pay school fees
(https://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/why-gems/ambassador-programme/)
 

We very much look forward
to welcoming you as a member of the GEMS Ambassador Programme and thank you for
you participation.
 

Kind Regards
 

Admission Team
GEMS Education

 Keep up to date with our School website

• Check out what’s been happening at school in our Event Logger Page:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-logger/
• What events are happening this Term – check out our Events Calendar:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-calendar/ 

School Term Dates :


